The Secretary,

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee,
Parliament House,

Canberra,

ACT 2600. 8" August, 2009.

Dear SirY/Madam,

With regard to the Marriage Equality Bill being brought before Parliament in the near
future | am most concerned that marriage as defined between a man and a woman,
may be changed.

For thousands of vears the institution of marriage has been the foundation of society and
is the best basis for rearing children. Research has proved that children develop best in
all major areas when brought up in a stable marriage with parents who are male and
temale. To tamper with this would be totally detrimental to society.

Please reject the Marriage Equality Bill.

Yours,






